
Let's Share Some Holiday Spirit!

Send Us A Video!

To help us all feel more community as we head into this holiday season,
we're inviting our staff and families to share short videos with messages to
help us all feel connected and supported.

It could be a video of a moment at the Thanksgiving table, decorating the
tree, lighting the menorah – whatever you'd like to share. We'll add them
all to a private playlist on YouTube that we'll share with our staff and
families, and we may also select a few to share on our Facebook page.

To make it easy for everyone, here are some
guidelines:

Preferences  

 

https://go.madmimi.com/subscription/edit?pact=0-0-0-864282bb90492c26bd775b6a23655313fd13d23d&amx=0


• Try to keep it to one minute or less. 
• You can share more than one video if you're so inspired. 
• Know that by submitting videos you allow us to share them with our
community via email and/or on social media.

Let's just have fun with this and connect with each other in the best way
we can under the conditions. Sharing just a little bit of ourselves can help
us all get through the holidays during this difficult time.

To join in the fun, send your videos to dave.bastien@moorecenter.org or
text them to 603-497-7186.

We can't wait to see what you all share!

Governor Sununu Issues Mask
Mandate

In response to the surge in cases and what health officials call "substantial
spread" of the virus in all ten New Hampshire counties, Gov. Chris Sununu
has announced a statewide mask mandate effective tomorrow, Nov. 20.

The mandate covers all indoor and outdoor public spaces where social
distancing cannot be maintained.

mailto:dave.bastien@moorecenter.org?subject=Holiday Video Submission


Read the Emergency Order

The New Hampshire Housing Relief
Program

The Governor’s Office for Emergency Relief & Recovery has announced
the New Hampshire Housing Relief Program, an initiative designed to
keep people from losing their housing and to secure or maintain
permanent housing.

Are you on the verge of losing your housing due to COVID-19? Do you
have past-due housing related expenses that may impact your ability to
remain housed?

Please contact us today! For more info visit www.capnh.org or call 2-1-1
from any NH phone.

View the program flyer

Walmart & Ibotta Offering Free
Thanksgiving Dinner

https://moorecenter.org/wp-content/uploads/2020/11/NH-Emergency-Order-74.pdf
https://www.capnh.org/
https://moorecenter.org/wp-content/uploads/2020/11/SNHS-Housing-Relief-Flyer.pdf


Ibotta has teamed up with Walmart to provide a free Thanksgiving dinner!
You have to use the Ibotta app to shop for the items but then you get
100% cash back on everything you purchased.

The offer is available in November, while supplies last.

See the details here

Veterans Count Can Help!

The Easterseals Veterans Count program received a large grant recently
and they're looking to support NH Veteran/Military families. They've been
able to assist in purchasing vehicles, assisting in housing, and many other
projects. If you need support, please contact

Contact Andrea Chrisstoffels directly at achrisstoffels@eastersealsnh.org if
you are a veteran family that would benefit from this.

https://home.ibotta.com/thanksgiving/
mailto:achrisstoffels@eastersealsnh.org


Mulit-Lingual Covid-19 Resources

The State of New Hampshire Covid-19 Resources page includes a wide
variety of information in multiple languages. You can click on the button
below to see all resources that are available.

See the Multi-lingual Covid Resources Here

Disability Diagnosis Dialogues Panel

ABLE NH hears concerns from families about how they received a pre or
post-natal diagnosis of disability. In an effort to improve how and what
families are told regarding life with a disability in the early stages of their
journey, we are hosting a virtual panel with families and experts.

This panel is a resource for healthcare professionals to help them
understand the impact of their delivery of a diagnosis of disability, and an
invitation to consider joining our team planning 2021 continuing education
workshops.

This event is also an opportunity for New Hampshire families to share their
own experiences. Your stories are important to us!

When: December 1st from 7:00 PM - 8:30 PM

https://www.nh.gov/covid19/resources-guidance/residents.htm


Register Here to Participate

Family Support Holiday Toy Pick Up
(For ages 0 to 21 only)

This year the family support council has teamed up with Toys for Tots to
provide free toys to our families with children age 0 to 21.

We are hopeful that we can all be together again during the next holiday
season, but this year, in the interest of safety, we will be conducting a
contact-free toy pick up. Please follow the instructions below to ensure that
your family can receive toys.

IMORTANT: RSVP Required by Monday, November 30th

Here are the details for this event:

When: Monday, December 7th, 2020, 4:00 p.m. to 6:00 p.m. 
How to Participate: Please call Aida Schneider at 603-206-2714. Leave
your name & number if you get her voicemail, or you can email her at
Aida.Schneider@moorecenter.org. 
What we need to know: Gender, Cognitive Age, Interests

Toys will be pre-bagged and brought to your car between 4:00 p.m.

https://ablenh.wildapricot.org/event-4025933


and 6:00 p.m. at: 
Sisters of Holy Cross Hall 
377 Island Pond Rd 
Manchester, NH 03109

Sponsored by The Moore Center’s Family Support Council
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